
Health Room/Office Hours: 7:45am - 3:15pm
608-789-3012

Coverage: Nurse - Sara Lieurance slieuran@lacrossesd.org
Health Assistant - Laura Eber leber@lacrossesd.org

07/16/2024
**NEW for the 2024-25 School Year: One dose of Meningococcal vaccine (serogroup A,C,W,Y)
is required for students entering 7th grade, and a booster dose is required for students entering
12th grade. Students are assessed for this requirement in 7th grade and 12th grade only.
Current Wisconsin students in 8th-11th grade will not be assessed for this requirement until they
enter 12th grade. A second dose is not required for students who received their first dose of
MenACWY at age 16 years or older.

● 2024-25 WI School Immunization Req Update
● Student Immunization Law

Parents/guardians MUST supply all medications & have them stay in the Health Room (along
with appropriate form signed). This includes but is not limited to:

● Ibuprofen (Advil)
● Acetaminophen (Tylenol)
● Allergy Medication
● TUMS
● Cough Drops/Throat Lozenges

The School DIstrict of La Crosse (including Health Rooms) does not supply any medication.
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